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December 16, 2014 

 

 

 

TO:  David Parrish, Assistant City Manager 

 

FROM: Sue Schwartz, FAICP  

 

  SUBJECT: Coliseum Inn Property 

 

 

 

There have been discussions among Coliseum, Planning and Engineering & Inspections 

department staff concerning what actions can be taken in the short term to improve the 

conditions at the Coliseum Inn Property.  It has been determined that the fencing not necessary 

for public safety can be removed, demolition rubble will be removed and rough graded, and the 

provision of temporary landscaping along the High Point Road side of the property. 

 

This site is being used as a staging area for the construction equipment during the High Point 

Road Streetscape project. The construction contractor can assist in the debris removal and rough 

grading.  Their entrance to the site will not be from High Point Road so the temporary 

landscaping would not be affected by that activity.  

 

SS 

 

 

cc: Kenny McDowell, Matt Brown 


